From: Kate Wescott

To: E-OHPSCA2713.EBSA
Subject: Thank you for supporting birth control access for all women
Date: Tuesday, August 16, 2011 1:16:43 PM

Dear Kathleen Sebelius, Secretary of Health & Human Services,
Thank you for prioritizing women's basic health care needs
Sincerely,

Kate Wescott

5290 Spooner Rd
Ashville, NY 14710
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